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Reception Weekly Learning Update

 9th December 2022
	Maths
We have been consolidating our subitising knowledge this week and practised subitising to 5, providing explanations to explain how we know. The children were coming up with great ideas…. ‘I know there’s 4 because I can see 2 and 2’. This also helps with their number bond knowledge.

We have also been using a lot of positional language this week. We have been describing where Elfie has been found each morning. The children were also all given a Christmas decoration and had to follow the positional language clues. We used vocabulary such as under, over, next to, in between, inside, on top of etc.

	Writing
This week we compiled a list of gift ideas for baby Jesus. The children were then tasked with writing these ideas down. Some of the children wrote their ideas as a list, where as some of them write a full sentence, ‘I will give him a…..’. The children are asked to sound each word out and record as many of the sounds as they can, in order. I was so impressed with how well they did! We even talked about finger spaces, full stops and letter formation.

	History

Carrying on with our theme of toys from the past, we sorted the toys into past and present using a venn diagram. It was interesting to see how many of the toys were in the middle because as well as being played with in the past, they’re still played with now. We noticed how the materials used have changed but their purpose was still the same.
	RE
This week we learned about Hannukah. We discussed that Jews celebrate Hannukah and that it is a festival of light. The children linked this to Diwali!!!! We learned that the tiny bit of oil left for the lamp lasted 8 whole days instead of just 1! We talked about how this was a ‘miracle’.

	Next week
We look forward to seeing you at our performances next week. Our Tuesday afternoon performance is at 2pm and our Wednesday morning is at 9:30.
It is Christmas dinner day next Friday.

Friday – Golden Time. As a treat we are going to watch the Cbeebies panto. We thought it would be nice if the children could bring a little treat from home to eat whilst watching it. Something that is small and wrapped up and can be eaten in one sitting would be fantastic. Please note we are a nut free school, thank you!
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